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Policy Statement:  

  

Permanent deacons are not bound by the prescriptions on occupations foreign 

to the clerical state such as public office, administration of property belonging 

to the laity, positions requiring accountability, business and trade, participation 

in partisan politics and acting as officials in labour unions (c. 288).  

 

However, before seeking or accepting such offices, a permanent deacon must 

consult with the Archbishop.  
 


